
 

 

 
We extend our heartfelt congratulations to the Cathedral College Rockhampton Open Girls Rugby 

League team, who showcased remarkable talent and determination in the Queensland Schoolgirls 
Rugby League Grand Final last week. The girls delivered an exceptional performance, 
demonstrating their dedication and skill throughout the intense match against Ipswich State High 
School. 
 
The journey to the Grand Final was a testament to the team’s resilience and strategic prowess. 
After a notable victory over St Pat's Mackay in the Queensland Northern Final, the TCC girls turned 
the tide in an impressive display of sportsmanship and strength. This victory was particularly 
significant as it avenged their previous defeat to St Pat's in the Confraternity Final, underscoring 
the team’s growth and tenacity. 
 
In the Grand Final, our girls faced a formidable Ipswich State High School team. Despite the 
spirited and courageous effort exhibited on the field, the match did not end in our favour. The 
competition was fierce, and while the result was not what we had hoped for, the performance of 
the TCC girls was nothing short of inspiring. 
 

Our team’s journey to the state final highlights not only their athletic ability but also their 
dedication, teamwork, and sportsmanship. Each player contributed to the success of the season, 

and their hard work has made us all incredibly proud. Their journey has been a source of great 
pride for Cathedral College Rockhampton, and their efforts have set a shining example for future 

teams. 
 

We congratulate the Open Girls Rugby League team on their outstanding achievement and 
commend them for their unwavering spirit. We look forward to supporting them and celebrating 
their future successes. Well done, girls! 

 



  

 
We are thrilled to announce that the Cathedral College Rockhampton Junior A T20 cricket squad 
has advanced to the Northern Intermediate Boys T20 Final! This exciting match is set to take place 
this week at the prestigious Marchant Park in Brisbane. 
 
Our young cricketers have demonstrated exceptional skill and determination throughout the 
competition. Their journey to the final has been marked by a standout victory over the Mackay 
regional winners, showcasing their ability to perform under pressure and their commitment to 
excellence on the field. 

 
The upcoming final is a significant milestone for the team, with the opportunity to progress to the 
State T20 Final the very next day if they secure a win. This is a testament to their hard work, 
strategic acumen, and teamwork. 
 
As the team prepares for this crucial game, we extend our best wishes to all players and staff. May 
you bring your best game to the field and continue to make us proud. Good luck, Junior A T20 
squad – we’re cheering for you all the way! 
 
Let’s all rally behind our team as they aim for victory and strive to reach the state finals. Your 
dedication and effort have already made us proud, and we look forward to celebrating your 
continued success. 
 


